
Minutes	of	PTA	Meeting	dated	11/09/2017	

First	meeting	of	the	year	followed	the	Child	Protection	Meeting.	

Chairperson	opened	meeting	by	welcoming	new	and	old	members	to	the	PTA.	

The	posts	of	Chairperson,	Treasurer	and	Secretary	were	resigned	and	new	officers	appointed.	
Chairperson	-	Joanne	Murphy,	Vice	Chairperson	-	Fiona	Taylor.	
Secretary	–	Alison	O’Brien,	Vice	Secretary	–	Joanne	Phillips.	
Treasurer	-	Alison	Howlette,	Vice	Treasurer	-	Ruth	Montgomery.	
	
Voted	by	members	that	due	to	constraints	on	PTA	this	year,	availing	of	the	second	floor	of	the	
Community	Centre	for	the	Victorian	Fair	this	year	would	not	be	possible.		

European	Day	of	Languages.	PTA	to	provide	the	break-time	snack	for	the	pupils.	

Dates	agreed	for	various	PTA	events	during	the	year.	To	be	posted	on	PTA	webpage.	

Thanks	given	to	everyone	attending	the	meeting.	Date	for	next	meeting	–	Tuesday	3	October.		

All	welcome.	


